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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely break. We are really looking forward to a 
new half term and we would like to share what we will be doing with your children.  

Maths  
In our Maths work, we will continue to focus on problem solving and 
reasoning skills. This half term we will be looking at  
Perimeter, 3,6, 9 times tables with division and understanding and 
manipulating multiplication relationships. 

We will continue to learn our times tables on a regular basis. The 
children are beginning to get much more confident and regular practice 
at home will really embed this skill. 
 

English 
This term Year 4 will continue focusing on the book ‘The Trojan Horse’ by Emily 
Little creating our own narrative. We will continue to look at various aspects of 
SPAG during our English sessions we will continue to focus on inverted commas, 
using a greater variety of conjunctions and main and subordinate clauses. During 
our reading ‘Text Interrogation’ sessions we will be focusing on our 
comprehensive approach. 
Spelling continues to be a big focus in Year 4. We will continue to have weekly 
spelling tests and encourage the children to use taught spellings in their writing. 
Please continue to support with this at home. Reading and library books will 
continue to be checked once a week. Please remind your child to bring their book 
in when they are ready to change it. 
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Journey 

• In History, we will be exploring, ‘The Greeks’ with a particular focus on the life 
and experiences of a Greek soldier. Our Science investigations will include 
‘Sound and Vibration’, with particular reference to explaining the relationship 
between vibration strength and volume.  

 
  
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Homework 
The homework system will stay the same as last half term, with the children 
receiving weekly spellings, reading at home and Times Tables.  

Key dates and information for your diary: 
Swimming - Swimming will continue on Tuesday afternoons for those Year 4 

children still attending.  

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information about this half term in year four, please 

do not hesitate to call in before or after school or use dojos as a means of 

communication. Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Anderson and Mrs Parkhouse. 

 

  


